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18thSeptember 2024

Dear Parents

Robin Class Trip to The Egg Theatre - Friday 4th October 2024

Robin Class will be embarking on a school trip to The Egg Theatre in Bath to watch a performance
of ‘The Little Prince’ on the date stated above. We are very fortunate to have been offered free
admission tickets from The Egg Theatre. It will be an enjoyable morning and is an excellent
opportunity for the children to witness an exciting production in action.

We will arrive at the theatre for approximately 9:45am in order to find our seats ready for the
10:00am showing. The performance will run for 1 hour, allowing us time to exit the theatre and
board the return coach which will be leaving at 11:20am.

Children are required to wear their school uniform and appropriate coat. We will be leaving shortly
after registration and will be back in time for normal lunch.

We are very fortunate that the PTA have generously agreed to meet the full cost of the coach
therefore there is no cost for this trip. Please give consent via the Google Form.

If you have any further questions regarding the trip, please contact myself via the school office.

Best wishes,

Kyle Smalley
Class Teacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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